
	
	

Announcing	summer	studios	for	recent	VCUarts	alumni	
	
VCUarts	is	pleased	to	announce	an	opportunity	for	six	recently	graduated	alumni	to	receive	

free	summer	studios	and	exhibit	their	work	in	the	Anderson	building.	
	
Three	rooms	on	the	third	floor	of	the	Anderson	will	be	made	available	for	use	as	studios.		Each	room	ranges	in	
size	from	approximately	500	–	700	square	feet	and	will	be	shared	by	two	artists.		All	six	artists	will	exhibit	their	
work	in	the	galleries	of	the	Anderson	in	a	group	exhibition	that	will	go	on	view	in	August.	
	
Who	is	eligible:	
	
Alumni	who	received	their	BFA	or	MFA	degrees	between	May	2011	and	May	2016.		Currently	enrolled	
students	are	not	eligible.	
	
How	to	apply:	
	
Submit	the	following:	

● Your	name,	contact	information,	degree	and	date	of	graduation	
● A	short	statement	on	your	current	work,	including	some	details	on	what	you	might	like	to	accomplish	

in	your	summer	studio,	as	well	as	what	you	might	exhibit	(400	words	max)	
● Up	to	5	jpgs	of	recent	work,	and/or	links	to	digital/audio	work	online.		Please	keep	attached	file	sizes	

below	5	MB	each.	
	
Compile	these	materials	into	a	single	email	and	send	with	the	subject	line	“Application	for	summer	studio”	to	
ljross@vcu.edu	
	
Timeline:	
	
Application	deadline	–	May	10	
Notification	of	acceptance	–	May	15	
	
Studios	available	for	use	–	June	1	through	August	31	
Exhibition	of	work	in	gallery	–	opens	August	4	(closing	date	to	be	determined)	
	
The	fine	print:	
Studio	spaces	are	being	offered	unfurnished	and	“as	is.”	Selected	artists	must	be	self-sufficient,	as	there	is	no	staff	or	faculty	support	
available.		Selected	artists	must	return	the	spaces	they	are	assigned	to	the	same	condition	they	were	in	at	the	beginning	of	the	
residency	period.		Access	to	art-making	facilities	in	other	buildings	on	campus	may	be	possible,	but	are	not	guaranteed;	please	
indicate	if	access	to	particular	facilities	is	desired.		Please	also	indicate	if	applicant	has	any	special	needs.		No	housing	or	stipends	are	
being	offered	to	participants.		A	modest	administrative	fee	may	be	required	in	order	to	have	a	university	identification	card	issued	to	
selected	artists.	


